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Welcome 
 

I would like to extend my warmest welcome to you, the families of our Nursery and Reception cohort of 2020-
2021. We were delighted to see the confirmation of the children who will be joining us in September, we have 
reached another key milestone for the school’s opening in September. 

Admissions 2020                                                       

You can still apply for a limited number of 15 hour 

spaces in the Nursery for September 2020. Please 

follow the link for more information: https://

www.aldergroveprimary.org/admissions 

@aldergrove3 

Transition 
 
We recognise the importance of implementing a successful transition for your child from their home or nursery 
environment to Alder Grove.  This is a priority for us and you will be hearing more details over the Summer.  We 
will keep up to date with all the latest Government procedures and whatever we do, the safety of the pupils, fam-
ilies and our staff will be at the heart of all of our decisions. Members of our team will continue to keep you up-
dated.   
 
This year, to secure a successful transition into Nursery, Mrs Fothergill and myself will contact you to arrange a 
meeting in which you will have the opportunity to share important information about your child.  Please make 
sure you have completed your Nursery Registration Packs as this will form the basis of our discussions.   
 

Community 
At Alder Grove we are committed to working in partnership with the community and supporting different groups 
and organisations in the local area.  We would like to create a piece of artwork in the school which celebrates a 
sense of community.  We would value your input and as a starting point we would ask you to complete a very sim-
ple survey.  Please look out for further information regarding this.   

Key Dates 
 Friday 5th June - Registration pack for Reception children  
 Tuesday 23rd June - Reception Class Welcome Meeting  
 

I look forward to updating you with our on-going plans.  
 
Regards 
 
 
Mr P Theobald 
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